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MS3 MSC Meeting Minutes
12/3/2013

1. Welcome 
2. MSC Updates by Position
a. President – Gil Weintraub
i. Winter Formal – will be held at the Cat and the Fiddle (in February)
ii. Chris Redgate sent out a link regarding grading policy (info will be presented to Academic Senate)
iii. Keep an eye out for reminder emails (if you think of something, send it to Gil/Christine to include in an update email)
b. Vice President – Christine Thang
i. Residents Award

1. Acknowledges residents that are having a positive impact on medical students on the wards

2. Will open it up in January

3. MS3s/MS4s can nominate residents from various sites
c. MSC Representative – Max Goldstein
i. Student Interest Group reform
1. Sent out surveys and got some responses about SIGs

2. Overall students are pretty satisfied with the current system, but would like other activities in addition to lunch talks

3. Leaders feel like logistics are difficult to manage

4. Have 2 proposals on the table: 

a. #1: 3 events total (instead of 4 events) one of which has to be a collaborative event with another interest group and one of which has to be a non-lecture event

b. #2: Creating position(s) for 4th year students to help advise the interest groups in alignment with the different colleges
d. Treasurer – Jason Scapa
i. Account Balance – $6,000

1. 4th year class must donate $2500 for a scholarship fund

2. Unclear how much we must put toward the 4th year Banquet

ii. Get in touch with Jason/Christine if you have any funding questions
e. Secretary – Claire Eliasberg
i. Interview Dinners ( Lunches

1. Interview dinners have been cancelled this year

2. Now doing interview lunches 
a. Applicants attend in the middle of the interview day

b. Attended by 4 MS1 hosts

c. Now asking for 2 MS3s/MS4s to attend as well to provide applicants with perspectives from the clinical years

ii. Considering creating a survey to send to current students about interview days, looking into potential changes
f. Graduate Student Association Representatives – Kristofer Roberts, James Chen
i. Working on Grad Games – may work on transitioning the organization responsibilities away from medical students so the event is more sustainable
ii. Getting funds for Banquet

iii. Humanism Award – start reviewing applications in December

iv. Graduate Writing Center – medical students can utilize this resource
g. Medical Education Committee Representatives – Stephanie Cham, Steve Blum, Tony Cun
i. Project for increasing Sub-I/Elective time (~10 min)
1. Trying to have both 4th year and 3rd year to start earlier
2. Working on proposing ideas/models for curriculum change (would shorten first two years)
ii. Other updates
1. Duty hours: need at least 6 hours in between shifts, max you can work is 28 hours in a shift

2. Grading changes: FEC voted on it; will now submit proposal to academic senate (basically, it’s moving forward and goal would be to accept it before the next class applies)
h. Medical Alumni Association Representatives – Katherine Huang & Tyler Larsen
i. Had meeting in September, next meeting in January
ii. MAA has had trouble getting in touch with alumni because mednet accounts expire upon graduation
iii. Short Coat stories – getting a few
i. Social Activities Chairs – Tyler Kern, David Foulad, Scott Greenberg, Hannah Shull
i. Shelf #3/Holiday Party (~10 min)
1. December 20th  @7:00PM
2. Will have pizza, beer, and wine provided (class funds)
3. Need MSC members to attend and encourage their friends attend
4. Will have ugly holiday sweater contest
5. Can bring your own snacks and desserts 

6. Will have announcements at the end of every shelf exam
ii. Goals: 
1. Have successful shelf parties at weeks 8, 12, and 24 next semester
a. Need help in organizing these in the spring

b. Anyone on MSC or anyone in class can help

c. Wilson Lounge is reserved as a back-up plan for each of the parties
2. Spring Break Ski Trip
a. Need more people to go on the ski trip

b. Encourage people to respond to survey
j. Professionalism Council Representatives – Melody Chung & Azim Laiwalla
i. Residents Award (see above)
ii. Ethics symposium – still working on it
k. Well-Being Committee Representatives – Zachary Goldstein & Jonathan Pena
i. There wasn’t a big interest in a class Thanksgiving dinner
ii. This FRIDAY (12/6) 10:45PM ice-skating event (Jon will send out an email tonight)
3. Adjournment
